

An inclusive, community school in the heart of Midsomer Norton.

High Street
Midsomer Norton
Radstock
BA3 2DR
Telephone: 01761412289
Email:office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk
Website: www.midsomernortonprimary.com
Head of School: Ms Sarah Biss
Executive Headteacher: Mr Alun Randell

'Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership'

Dear Parents and Carers,

We understand that there has been some confusion around how to order school uniform, so we wanted to clarify the process and hopefully make things a little easier.

Our school uniform ordering system is kindly managed by our PTA, who volunteer their time to support the school. When you purchase uniform directly through the PTA, all proceeds go straight back into supporting school projects and activities that benefit our children.

Thanks to funds raised by our families this year through the PTA, we've been able to purchase five new activity tables — providing much-needed, colourful outdoor seating for the children, as well as supporting new learning and games during lunchtimes. These offer a great alternative for children who prefer something different to sports or field games at break time. As soon as they're installed, we'll be sharing pictures so you can see the impact your contributions have made.

That said, please note that you are under no obligation to purchase uniform directly from us — it's entirely your choice.

There are two ways to obtain uniform through the school:

1. Pre-Loved Uniform

We are proud to have a large stock of pre-loved uniform available on site. This is a great, sustainable way to obtain uniform and support our school community.

Pre-loved uniform is available during fundraising days and events (subject to PTA volunteer availability).

The pre-loved rail operates on a donation basis – there's no set price.

If you'd like to enquire about items outside of these events, please email the school office at [insert office email address]. Our office team will check what's available, take your donation, and ensure the item reaches your child's class.











An inclusive, community school in the heart of Midsomer Norton.

High Street
Midsomer Norton
Radstock
BA3 2DR
Telephone: 01761412289
Email:office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk
Website: www.midsomernortonprimary.com
Head of School: Ms Sarah Biss
Executive Headteacher: Mr Alun Randell

'Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership'

2. New Uniform Orders

New uniform can be purchased via our PTA using the Google Order Form

https://forms.gle/K5YgzjYkrbwPkNVYA

Once your form is submitted, please make payment to the PTA bank account. (Orders will not be processed until payment has been received). The PTA will confirm receipt of payment and pass details to the school.

If we have your item in stock, it will be sent to your child's class as soon as possible. If the item is not in stock, it will be included in the next supplier order.

Uniform orders with the supplier are placed before the start of each term, and we'll communicate deadlines in advance.

For example, the next order deadline is 17th October. Orders and payments received by this date (for items not currently in stock) will be included in that order.

Delivery from the supplier usually takes around two weeks, after which the office team will pack and deliver items to classrooms.

If you would like to check the status of your order, please contact the school office, who have access to the order form and can provide updates.

We hope this helps to make the process clearer. We are very grateful to our wonderful PTA for running this service — and to you, our families, for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Ms S Biss







